From: Sarah Grattan

Sent: 9/03/2025 2:43:00 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox; Peter Robinson
Subject: Fw: McDonald’s.

Additional submission.

Get Qutlook for iOS

From: Joyce Moyser

Sent: Sunday, March 9, 2025 11:14 am
To: Sarah Grattan

Subject: McDonald’s.

Councillor Grattan.

I live in Koorala Street in Manly Vale. | sincerely hope that you and the other Manly councillors are
supporting the residents’ fight against the plans for a McDonald’s on our doorstep. It is wrong on so
many levels. Anyone who knows this area would realise that. These plans need to be stopped in their
tracks so that the owners of the building don’t keep coming back with modifications.

Joyce Moyser.
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